
Welcome to our practice! 

We are looking forward to meeting with you at your upcoming appointment.  Be 

assured that you and your family will receive the best possible care available.  We 

will work hard to provide you with the answers you need and a treatment program 

that offers you relief. 

Your initial appointment can last 2 to 2 ½ hours.  It will consist of gathering 

in-depth medical and environmental information, performing a thorough 

examination, and conducting necessary tests, which often include a breathing 

analysis and allergy testing.  In order to complete this testing, we ask that you be 

free of antihistamine medications for 72 hours prior to your visit.  Please call us if 

you are unsure if any of your medications are an antihistamine, or for any reason 

at all.   

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

Sincerely, 

William Smits, M.D. 

Sumona Kabir, D.O.
Donna Doerffler, NP 

Renee Holley, NP 

Paige Lombard, NP 

Vivian Pashova, NP


